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MEMORANDUM 

TO:  Marijuana Control Board  
 

DATE:  July 9, 2019 

FROM:  Erika McConnell, Director 
 

RE:         Tanana Herb Company LLC, 
   #15814, Retail Store 

 
 
In October of 2018 the board approved this license application with delegation. In December of 
2018, the board withdrew their previous approval and upheld the City of Fairbanks protest of this 
new license application with a 120-day abeyance, which expired on April 23, 2019. In May of 2019 
the board approved a request for extension of the abeyance for an additional 30 days to expire on 
June 22, 2019.  
 
Due to the expected timeline on the Certificate of Occupancy, the licensee is concerned that they 
will not meet the abeyance deadline. They are requesting an extension of the abeyance period for an 
additional 30 days. 
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6/21/19	
	
	
	
State	of	Alaska	
Alcohol	&	Marijuana	Control	Office	
550	W	7th	Ave,	Ste	1600	
Anchorage,	AK.	99501	
	
	
	
To	AMCO	staff:	
	
I	am	writing	to	request	an	extension	to	the	June	22,	2019	deadline	I	was	provided	by	the	AMCO	board	
during	the	April	2018	meeting	of	the	Board.		The	deadline	was	in	reference	to	the	City	of	Fairbanks	
protest	of	both	my	licenses	#16091	and	#15814.			
	
The	renovations	necessary	to	obtain	the	Occupancy	Permit	required	by	the	City	of	Fairbanks	are	
completed	and	have	been	inspected	by	the	City	Building	Department	officials.		We	are	waiting	on	their	
signatures	on	the	Certificate	of	Occupancy.		One	of	the	officials	is	on	leave	and	we	have	been	advised	we	
will	have	the	certificate	early	next	week.		Even	though	we	should	have	the	Certificate	before	the	next	
meeting	of	the	Board	I	am	requesting	we	be	placed	on	the	agenda	to	request	a	30	day	extension	for	two	
reasons.		The	first	is	that	I	won’t	be	getting	the	Certificate	until	after	the	deadline	I	was	given	by	board.		
The	second	is	that	until	I	have	it	in	my	hand	I	am	not	going	to	consider	this	completed.		We	all	know	
anything	can	and	does	happen.	
	
Considering	the	above	potential	issues	to	our	meeting	the	original	deadline	I	would	like	to	request	an	
additional	30	days	to	complete	the	necessary	renovations	to	receive	the	City	of	Fairbanks	Certificate	of	
Occupancy.			
	
Thank	you	for	your	consideration,	
	
Leslea	Nunley	
Tanana	Herb	Company,	LLC	
907-388-8023	
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